
 

 

Emergency Bursary Funds for Indigenous Students   
 

Emergency Bursary Funds are intended to offer Indigenous students with 
one-time financial assistance in the event of an unforeseen emergency or 
circumstance while attending the University of Victoria.  
 
ANY First Nations (status or non status), Inuit, Métis student enrolled at UVic 
is eligible to apply for a maximum of $700 per academic year. 
 
The bursary can help with financial emergencies including but not limited to:  
  

-medical/optical/dental expenses 
-family crises and/or community obligations 

-unanticipated expenses that are beyond a student’s control  
and directly affects their term completion 

 
To find out more and to apply please contact: 
 
Sally Hunter 
Office of Indigenous Affairs, University of Victoria 
E-mail. sally@uvic.ca Tel. 250-472-5982  
 


